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ILLINOIS HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 

ELECTRONICALLY TRANSFERRED  
 
May 30, 2023 
 
Matthew Keppler, Regional Vice President 
Scion Health 
680 South Fourth Street 
Louisville, KY, 40202 
 
 RE: Permit Alteration:  Project #22-001 Kindred Hospital Chicago North, Chicago  
 Permit Holder: Kindred Chicago Northlake, LLC 
      Knight Health Holdings, LLC 

 
 
Dear Mr. Keppler: 
 
On May 30, 2022, the Chairwoman of the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 
(State Board) acting on behalf of the State Board approved an alteration to the above-mentioned 
project to establish a 15-bed Comprehensive Rehabilitation Service at Kindred Chicago 
Northlake.  The alteration approved the following:   
 

1. An increase in the overall permit amount, from $6,429,752 to $6,879,834, an 
increase of $450,082 (6.9%).   

 
The permit holder should note the post-permit requirements contained in "Subpart G" of 77 IAC 
1130.  Adherence to the post-permit requirements is essential in maintaining a valid permit and is 
the responsibility of the permit holder. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of 
my staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516.   
 
Sincerely,  

 
Debra Savage, Chairwoman 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board  
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